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March 12, 2025 

 

 

Dear Ms. Scott,  

  

On behalf of Alcoa, thank you for giving us the opportunity to provide feedback on the 

Compagnie des Bauxites de Guinée (CBG) section of your website. We acknowledge the receipt 

of email correspondence directly to me and the emails sent to our Chief External Affairs Officer 

(dated February 26, 2025) and Chief Executive Officer (dated March 10, 2025).   

  

We want to ensure that IDI has the most updated and complete information on CBG for your 

public website. This information should include the 2024 Ramboll Environmental and Social 

Monitoring Report which will be publicly available shortly and the Aluminum Stewardship 

Initiative ASI Audit Report Compagnie des Bauxites de Guinee - CBG Certificate which was 

issued in December 2024. 

  

We believe it is more appropriate to have CBG – rather than its non-managing, indirect 

shareholder – provide this information to you directly when it is available. As such, we have 

forwarded your request to CBG.  

  

While we appreciate your direct outreach to us, we encourage you to engage directly with CBG 

when seeking the most updated and complete information on the operation.   

 

Best regards,  

  

Caroline Rossignol 

Alcoa Corporation 

 

Cc. Nicol Gagstetter, Chief External Affairs Officer, Alcoa Corporation 
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